
What's
Happening ?

Youth of all ages
visited St. Louis

to learn more
about LCMS

history.

Visiting President Harrison at the
LCMS International Center in St. Louis.
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At the Arch in St. Lous Old Trinity Church in St. Louis

LCMS history lesson in St. Louis

Touring the LCMS International
Center in St. Louis.

The chapel at the LCMS
International Center in St. Louis.



At the Arch in St. Louis

Charades in St. Louis

Along the river front in St. Louis.

Touring Concordia St. Louis

Fun at the City Museum in St. Louis



Senior
Youth

traveled to
Colorado to

spend a
week at
Lutheran

Valley
Retreat.

Youth of all ages helped at VBS!



UPCOMING EVENTS:

Senior Sendoff

Senior Youth are invited to a pool party
and cookout on Sunday, July 28th, from
6:00-8:30pm at the Schultz’s house
(12915 W. 104th Terrace, Overland Park,
KS 66215).  Come celebrate our 2024
seniors and say good-bye as we wish
them well on their next adventure!

Pre-teen & Junior Youth and their parents are
encouraged to attend orientation for Pre-
Confirmation and Confirmation classes.  
Orientation will be held on Sunday, August 11th,
following the late service.  Lunch will be
served, and Pastor and Vicar will go over
expectations for class. Youth will also engage
in acolyte training and be fitted for their robes.
Pre-Confirmation and Confirmation classes will
begin on Wednesday, August 14th. Class is
held from 6:00-7:30 on Wednesday evenings.

Confirmation Orientation

Youth of all Ages
are invited to kick
off the school year
at our annual
Community Fun Day
on Sunday, August
18th, from 3-5pm in
the fellowship hall.
There will be food,
games, prizes, an
obstacle course, a
bounce house, and
more!

Community Fun Day

Sep. 15th: Youth Parents Back to School
                    Ax Throwing Event 12:30-2:30
                                 (Parents Only!!)
Sep. 22nd: Junior and Pre-Teen Youth Game Day
                            (12-2 in the Fellowship Hall)

Questions?  Contact a Youth Board Member:
Pastor Mike Ada (Youth Pastor): pastorada@bslcks.org

Jennifer Bertels (Chair): jennifermbertels@gmail.com

Kristi Buckendahl (Senior Youth): kristi.p.buckendahl@gmail.com

Lori Hughey (Junior & Preteen Youth): lorihughey77@gmail.com

Sheila Huseman (Missions & Service): sheila.huseman@gmail.com

KC Lutheran
Youth

Back-to-
School

Tailgate
Youth of all Ages are invited to join other
Lutheran youth from area LCMS churches on
Sunday, August 18th, from 5:30-7:30pm to
celebrate the start of a new school year! We
will host a cookout and games in the fellowship
hall, followed by a brief devotion service and
send-off. Activities will include a bounce house
and obstacle course, gaga ball, nine square,
and basketball.  Youth and their parents are
encouraged to attend and help serve at this
event by helping to set up the games, serve
food, and clean up.

Youth and their parents are encouraged to help
serve at this event.  Sign-ups will be sent out for
volunteers to help set up, work the games and
activities during the event, and clean up. Junior
Youth can count this towards their confirmation
service projects!


